Julie Thompson

From: Fiona Musgrave <campaigns@good.do>
Sent: Saturday, 5 November 2016 11:47 PM

Saturday, 5 November 2010 11.47 Fr

To: fgn

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

Gambling is detrimental to living a holistic existence. It creates a divide between people by large organisations taking money from poorer gambling addicted people and thus lining the pockets of people who are taking advantage of gamblers. This is unethical and needs to stop now.

You are responsible in upholding Human Rights and taking care of people's welfare does not include allowing people to waste their money by gambling with Poker Machines.

When accountability and responsibility is in play we will have a lifestyle that offers people the chance to thrive. We all need to ensure that every person is as responsible as possible so that the correct decisions are made to protect those who are less fortunate and vulnerable to make bad decisions.

Yours sincerely, Fiona Musgrave

This email was sent by Fiona Musgrave via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however Fiona provided an email address (f_musgrave@hotmail.com) which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Fiona Musgrave at f musgrave@hotmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit <u>www.dogooder.co</u> To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html